
Remember: copy & paste, edit, then CC bgf@cse.org.uk and send! Please 
edit further for your own ~flair~ if you like :)  

Subject line: Free environmental leadership residential for 16-19 yos 

[Dear XXX], 
 
I just wanted to let you know about the Bright Green Future free 
environmental leadership programme for 16-19year olds. I did this programme 
in [XXX year] and think it would be a great opportunity for others at [XXXX 
college/school name] 
 
It would be awesome if you could share the opportunity with other young 
people you teach! Applications are open until 1st July. 
  
About Bright Green Future: 

• 6-month leadership programme for 16-19 year olds from across the 
UK. 

• Residential week in Shrewsbury - completely free, travel reimbursed 
• Learn about sustainability issues, hear from green career 

professionals, connect with nature and make new friends. 
• Work on a group project on a sustainability issue & do an online 

course. 
• Find out more and apply here (BGF website) 
• Closes 1st July 2023. 

  
BGF really welcomes applications from young people of colour, as the 
programme want to tackle the current underrepresentation of people of colour 
in environmental careers.  
 
If you’d like any more info, I’ve CC-ed the BGF team into this email (Roy, 
Leah & Kate), and they can answer any questions you have. 
 
Best wishes, 
[XXXX Your name] 

 

https://www.bright-green-future.org.uk/

